
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
A reminder that there is no school on Monday, January 20, 2025, in honor of Martin Luther 
King Jr Day.  
 
There is also no school on Friday, January 24, 2025, as that is a grading day for both schools 
and teacher's will be busy grading and filling out report cards. 
 
Flyers for the Jersey Mike's fundraiser for Lundy Elementary were sent home last week.  You 
do not need a flyer when ordering so if you've misplaced it, no worries, just head to Jersey 
Mike’s on Wednesday, January 22, 2025, and grab some dinner.  Lundy will receive 30% of all 
proceeds!  
 
Lundy also has conferences at the end of the month so be on the lookout for 
communication from your child's teacher about signing up for a time. 
  
On January 10th, the LHS Choir was invited to a special performance and clinic by the 
Kaleidoscope Vocal Ensemble, an internationally acclaimed “super-group” of professional 
singers from across North America. The group was brought to Eugene by the Oregon Bach 
Festival and the University of Oregon diversity initiative. Our students were treated to a 
performance, Q&A with the artists, and a small-group clinic — certainly a memorable 
experience for our young musicians! 
 
Seniors in Mrs. Beckett's Careers class presented their Senior Projects to Mrs. Beckett, Mr. 
Yakovich, and Mr. Winn on Wednesday and Thursday this past week.  The Senior Project 
consisted of each senior researching a career they were interested in pursuing after 
graduation.  A key component of the project was that each student had to participate in a 
job shadow of someone in the career they chose. 
 
January is School Board Appreciation Month! We are so appreciative of everything they do 
and all the support they provide to our district! If you see one of our esteemed board 
members, take the opportunity to thank them for all that they do for our students, staff, and 
schools! 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


